

Frodsham Manor House Primary School Langdale Way Frodsham Cheshire WA6 7LE

e-mail: head@manorhouse.cheshire.sch.uk

Tel: 01928 732341

**Headteacher:** Mr Ian Devereux-Roberts; B.Ed (Hons), P.G.C.E in Educ Mgmt, NPQH.

Dear Applicant,

As Chair of Governors for Frodsham Manor House Primary School, I would like to thank you for your interest in our school and provide you with some additional information.

Our current headteacher, Ian Devereux-Roberts, will be leaving at the end of August 2023 after 16 years in the role. During his time with us, he has provided inspirational leadership that has seen the quality of the children's education and the reputation of the school improve enormously. I know that his leadership and support inspires our hard-working, passionate staff as well and I am in no doubt that this has contributed to the extremely low turnover of teaching and support staff over his time as headteacher.

The whole school community is very proud of the school which fosters a happy and nurturing environment to allow our children to engage with and enjoy our exciting curriculum delivery and wide range of extra-curricular activities. We actively encourage the participation of parents and the local and wider community with the school and the children enjoy welcoming visitors so they can show them how they learn and how proud they are of the school.

We are lucky that underlying financial position of the school is healthy, largely due to the fact that the number of pupils on roll is very close to the maximum we are permitted. It is important that our new headteacher has a robust strategic plan to ensure that this healthy position is maintained into the future.

So, we are looking to appoint someone who will remain true to the ethos and values of the school, continue to value the children and staff, continue to develop and monitor our engaging curriculum delivery and maintain a healthy financial position. However, it is also important that they bring their own unique and valuable insight to the role to ensure even greater success in the future.

We welcome your interest in our post and hope you recognise what a fantastic opportunity it represents.

Yours faithfully,

Adam Kilborn Chair of Governors chair@manorhouse.cheshire.sch.uk















